New Clothes, New Beginnings 2022 Distribution Event

Dear Parent,
This year marks our <u>55th</u> annual Back to School Clothing Drive at Grand Canyon University. July 18 – 22, 2022
With your permission, at the Back to School Clothing Drive, your child will receive the following items/services at <u>no cost</u> :
Books Clothing (be as specific as you need or want) Dental screening with fluoride varnish application List all that apply
Child's Information:
Child's Name:
Child's Date of Birth:
Child's Grade:
Child's Teacher and/or School:
Child's Medical Conditions:
ADD Does your child have a nut allergy? YES or NO
Child's Medications:
Please know there will be media and photography at this event
PERMISSION for your child to participate at this event: YES NO
Please PRINT your child's name here:
Please SIGN your name here:

^{*}All information about your child will remain confidential